ELK TOWNSHIP

3794 Cole Hill Rd.STE1

Russell, Pa.16345

Phone: 814-757-5818

Fax: 814-757-5818

Email: elktwp@verizon.net

Maintenance Garage: 814-757-9361

Neal Pennington, Chairman

Jeffrey Carlstrom, Supervisor

Kenneth Dunham, Supervisor

Sherry Moore, Secretary/Treasurer

April 10, 2009

Allegheny Musarium Association P.O. Box 554 Warren, Pa.16345

Dear Allegheny Musarium Association,

The Elk Township Supervisors are very pleased to support the Allegheny Musarium. The Musarium's location on Rt .6 will bring many travelers to the region. The proposed Musarium will house native aquatic life and wildlife which will give visitors a view of what lives beneath the surface of the Allegheny River. The historical attributes of the Musarium will showcase the Native Americans, and the oil and lumber heritage found in this corner of Pennsylvania.

This will be a very exciting learning experience and a place for return visits. When this project is fully completed there will be outdoor and indoor activities for young and old alike. Visitors will also be able to enjoy exploring the, Kinzua Dam, the waterways, the forest and the communities nearby.

The Musarium project will create numerous jobs in the area. The project will need builders, construction workers, carpenters, electricians, landscapers, lumber, masonry, painters, electrical, plumbing, maintenance workers, food service, veterinarians, wildlife experts, secretaries, gift shop employees, etc. This project would also create smaller businesses in the area.

We would like very much to see the Musarium here in our region.

Sincerely,

Elk Township Supervisors

Neal Pennington

Kenneth Dunham

Jeffrey Carlstrom